
March, 2021

Gloria Dei Preschool Discovery Center

INFORMATION TO STAY CONNECTED

Visit our Website

CHECK IT OUT!

03/01        
8th Tuition Payment Due 

3/02 & 3/03          
Dr. Seuss Read-A-Long
Topsy Turvy Tuesday & Wacky
Wednesday

TBA 
Gym Enrichment

TBA
Science for Fours

03/25

NO SCHOOL -Teacher
In- Service

03/29 & 03/30
Classroom Easter celebrations

03/31 - 04/05 - SCHOOL CLOSED for
Easter Break

​Coming Soon:
Preschool Camp Applications  
         

DIRECTOR's CORNER
​

We have a busy month ahead of us with Dr.
Seuss's birthday, St. Patrick's Day and the
arrival of Spring! We will wrap up the
month of March with our classroom Easter
celebrations!

In honor of Dr. Seuss's Birthday I will be
reading my favorite Dr. Seuss stories to the
children! The children also enjoy wearing
mismatched clothing, and silly hairstyles on
Wacky Wednesday and Topsy Turvy
Tuesday! We love Dr. Seuss!

Our annual family survey will be out
shortly. Your feedback is important, as
we use this to evaluate our program and to
provide better programming for families.

Safety Reminders:  Please keep your
children with you at all times, hold hands in
the parking lot and reduce your speed to 25
miles an hour. Please do NOT allow your
children to climb on or around the fish pond
area as this can be dangerous!

It is hard to believe that it has been one year
since the coronavirus pandemic began!
Thank you for your continued efforts in
following our COVID-19 safety protocols
during this unprecedented school year. I
couldn't be more proud of the staff and
families of Gloria Dei Preschool!

Happy Spring and Happy Easter!

Melissa Whitman/Director
 

http://www.gloriadei.com/preschool
https://greenhouse.cloversites.com/gloriadeichurch/preschool/closing-information
http://gloriadei.com/preschool/pto
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/7618e078-8650-4b05-a611-525b28c4d838.pdf
http://gloriadei.com/preschool/closing-information


PARENT INFORMATION

ANNUAL FAMILY SURVEY

This month our Families will be provided an opportunity to evaluate our
program.  The confidential anonymous information will be used to provide
better programming for families.

NEED MORE INFORMATION?

2020/2021 SCHOOL YEAR CALENDAR

PARENT TIPS

CLASSES OFFERED FOR THE 2021/2022 SCHOOL YEAR

END OF YEAR STATEMENTS

SNEAK PEEK WEATHER ANNOUNCEMENTS

Gloria Dei Preschool Discovery Center | 570 Welsh Road, Huntingdon Valley, Pa. 19006
I 215.947.8653 | gdkids@gloriadei.com | Website

STAY CONNECTED

 ​

https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/88f1f142-d4e7-4b33-b508-79dd22cb48a0.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/a1ec2e54-8c34-4d94-a49b-d128d49236df.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/dd88c62b-139a-4dca-bf36-bda96dd7dee4.pdf
http://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/1a843fe7-a66f-4efd-abdc-e351d03cde98.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/de9c392c-1524-4949-9fca-07c47e9d02c6.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/265a5cf7001/1ad3f373-c912-4930-8195-e9b568786e3c.pdf
http://www.gloriadei.com/preschool
https://www.facebook.com/GloriaDeiChurch

